
GENERAL ELECTION 

REPORT NOTICE 
 

FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
 
PARTIES AND PACS November 8, 2010 
 
 
 

**** REMINDER **** 
 
 
 

All party committees and PACs (nonconnected committees 
and separate segregated funds) must file a Post-General 
Election Report. 
 
 
Reports sent by Registered or Certified Mail must be 
postmarked by the mailing deadline (December 2, 2010). If 
using Overnight Mail, the delivery service must receive the 
report by the mailing deadline (December 2, 2010). 
Otherwise, the report must be received by the filing deadline 
(December 2, 2010). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOR INFORMATION, CALL:  (800) 424-9530 or (202) 694-1100 


